
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

March 13, 2020 

 

COVID-19 Update 

 

Fraunces Tavern® Museum is carefully monitoring the situation regarding COVID-19. We are committed 

to the health and safety of our visitors, staff, and volunteers.  

The Museum is proactively following Centers for Disease Control (CDC) guidelines and protocols outlined 

by the City of New York, including frequently cleaning all public spaces and surfaces, instructing staff 

who are ill to stay home, and reducing our visitor capacity. 

As of today, public hours at the Museum will remain the same.  

Please continue to check our website, frauncestavernmuseum.org, for updated information.  

Anyone who is feeling ill or who is in an ‘at risk’ category should stay home. 

Out of an abundance of caution, and to ensure that as many of our members and supporters as possible 

will ultimately be able to attend, the following March public programs have been postponed:  

- All Guided Tours, including Women of the Revolutionary War 

- Thursday, March 19 Evening Lecture: The Founding Fortunes  

- Friday, March 27 Tavern Trivia Night: Colonial Outpost to Concrete Jungle 

We plan to reschedule these programs and look forward to seeing you then. If you have purchased a 

ticket for an affected event, you will receive further information via email.  

Please visit our website for the most updated information. Thank you for your support and 

understanding. 
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